
We know that the rising cost of living is a real worry for households in Saltash and 

across the country as a whole. 

That’s why we have compiled some useful information in one place. Below you will 

find signposts to help that is on offer should you require additional support during 

these financially difficult times. 

Help for Households 

Support and advice available from the Government. 

Cornwall Council 

Support and advice from Cornwall Council. 

Citizens Advice Cornwall 

Support and advice from Citizens Advice Cornwall 

 

https://helpforhouseholds.campaign.gov.uk/?utm_campaign=H4H_UK&utm_medium=Search&utm_source=Google&utm_content=Generic&gclid=EAIaIQobChMI1NGV7r2N_AIVi8ftCh0D9QmYEAAYASAAEgIlwfD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/people-and-communities/support-for-residents-struggling-with-the-cost-of-living/
https://citizensadvicecornwall.org.uk/cost-of-living/

